
UPCOMING EVENTS 
MEETINGS: 

June 6th, Wed., from 6:30 - 8:00 pm at Harrison County Hospital, 1141 

Hospital Dr. N.W., Corydon, IN, in the Baumgart room (in the basement near 

the cafeteria). There will be a special presentation on pain management at 

this meeting. You are encouraged to attend to find out about new 
alternatives for relief of both residual limb pain and phantom pain. 

June 18th, Mon., from 6:30 - 8:00 pm at Southern IN Rehab Hospital, 

3104 Blackiston Blvd., New Albany, IN, in the cafeteria. This will be an open 

discussion meeting with special information on living with phantom limb pain 
and also on men's health. 

June 23rd, Sat., from 2:00-4:00 pm at Norton Brownsboro Medical Plaza 

1, 4950 Norton Healthcare Blvd., Louisville, KY, in Community Room 301B. A 

nutritionist will be on hand to give us tips on good nutrition and simple 

changes that we can make to lead a healthier lifestyle. 
EVENTS: 

June 30th, Sat. from 11:00 am - 1:00 pm Kenney Orthopedics will 

be hosting a bowling event at Main Event, 12500 Sycamore Station 

Place, Louisville, KY. It is free to amputees and each amputee may 
bring one guest at no charge. Bowling and lunch will be provided. Additional 

family or friends may attend but will have to pay for bowling and food. More 

information will be posted on our website and Facebook pages as it becomes 

available. We will have flyers at our June meetings. We will also have a sign-
up sheet at those meetings. If you would like to attend and can't make it to 

one of our June meetings, please contact Belinda to register for the event. 

Even if you don't want to bowl, it will be a fun time to socialize and make 
new friends. (Please see CONTACT INFO in this newsletter.) 

Our Pie & Ice Cream Social will be held in July. An announcement will be 
made in our July newsletter giving details and telling about our very special 

guest for that event. We will also be emailing flyers soon, and it will be 

posted on our website and Facebook pages. You won’t want to miss it!! 

Moving Forward's website is ampmovingforward.com and you can find 
both of our Facebook pages by searching under “Moving Forward Limb Loss 

Support”. 

The Amputee Coalition's National Conference is being held July 12 - 14th 

in Tucson, AZ. For more information visit their website at:  
https://www.amputee-coalition.org/events-programs/national-conference/ 
 

https://www.amputee-coalition.org/events-programs/national-conference/

